
 
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
We decided to look into reading the inserts, prompted by my husbands cousin who is 
vaccine injured.  What we found was horrifying.  Every single vaccine was being pushed 
without sufficient testing.  If one single child dies, Those odds where not acceptable to 
us.  Neither should it be acceptable to our state leaders.  
 
Bobbie Johnson  
Manhattan, KS 


